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STEWARDS IN IRELAND NUMBER 69

11 Thine, O LORD is the greatness, and the power, and the glory, and the victory, and the majesty: for all that is in the
heaven and in the earth is thine; thine is the kingdom, O LORD, and thou art exalted as head above all.

1 Chronicles 29:11

It's been an excitinc gquarter....
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I’'m thrilled to share some incredible news—though everything else is fantastic,
nothing can top this! We’ve had three amazing individuals profess their faith in Christ
recently! Can you believe it? Each one is diving deep into their faith and showing a
genuine hunger for the Word of God. It’s so exciting, one of them has started one-on-
one discipleship with me just a couple of weeks ago!

Here’s something that might surprise you: when we think of missions or
missionaries, we often picture adults serving the Lord in far-off places. We rarely
consider kids or teenagers taking on that role, except maybe during short-term
mission trips. Here in Ireland, it’s not just me or Denise—our children are leading the
way, too! Each of them has brought several of their friends to Christ, and many of
them have come to hear the gospel, embodying the true heart of a missionary. And
guess what? The three who professed faith are actually their friends! You can
imagine how incredibly proud that makes us as parents. Please pray that those
three, who have faithfully attended every Sunday, will soon decide to follow the Lord
and take the step of believers' baptism!

But that’s not all—I've got more fantastic news!

We kicked off the month with an electrifying ladies' meeting at the church. Denise
organised an unforgettable time of fellowship where all the ladies had a blast making
terrariums! Our aim with both women’s and men’s activities is to strengthen our
connections as brothers and sisters in Christ and create a warm, family-like
atmosphere where we can all lean on one another.

Easter was absolutely phenomenal! We had a huge turnout with many visitors joining
us. Before Easter, on Good Friday, we hosted our second annual movie night
featuring "A Case for Christ," which was a great success! Then on Easter Sunday,
our kids put on a delightful performance that truly surprised everyone. They brought
the best breaking news of all: Christ has risen from the dead!

Here’s the icing on the cake: May is our Missions Emphasis Month! After Easter, this
is definitely my next favourite time of the year in ministry. | can’t wait to report back to
you about all the amazing things God has done during our missions conference. I'm
asking you to pray for God to stir hearts and inspire everyone to “GO.” After all, our
faith is all about action, not inaction! Let’s get excited and ready for what’s next!
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Ladies’ terrarium event with 12 wonderful women in attendance.




A packed house for our Good Friday movie night, where we watched "A Case for
Christ."

Pray for May

Pray that a mission church can send out a missionary.
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The kids' club is performing a skit titled "Breaking News.”

PRAYER REQUEST




Pray for Clark and Catherine as they are taking their Leaving Cert in a couple of
weeks. That's a massive test to receive placement in a University.




Project 4:32

Please pray for Project 4:32. We are now at 51% of phase one. | have met with a
realtor in town about a few properties.

Gaff

A gaff is another term for a house. My roommate was telling me he was going to
help his dad “fix up the gaff”.
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